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Letter of Direction #27 Michelle Lujan Grisham, Governor

David R. Scrase, M.D., Secretary
Nicole Comeaux, J.D., M.P.H, Director

Date: February 7, 2020

To: Centennial Care 2.0 Managed Care Organizations

From: Nicole Comeaux, Director, Medical Assistance Divisior@
Subject: CY 19 Performance Measures

Title: Performance Measure Deletion and Penalty Change

The purpose of this Letter of Direction (LOD) is to inform the Centennial Care 2.0 Managed Care
Organizations that effective immediately, PM #9 Use of Multiple Concurrent Antipsychotics in
Children (APC) will be removed for Calendar Year (CY) 2019 as outlined in Section 4.12.8.2.9 of the
MCO contract. The assessment of PMs for monetary penalties will be determined utilizing 19 points
instead of 20 points for CY 19.

Please contact Loretta Cordova at Loretta. Cordova(@state.nm.us or at 505-827-3141 for questions
related to this LOD.

This LOD will sunset with the next iteration of the Medicaid Managed Care Services Agreement.
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